OFFICE OF THE PRESIDENT

Christopher M. Reber, Ph.D.



May 9, 2020

Return to Campus Task Force

Dear HCCC Students, Faculty, and Staff,

I hope you are all safe and well! Together, we can take great pride in how we are navigating the challenges of the pandemic with a focus on supporting our students, employees, and community, and helping one another. Our HCCC family has never been stronger! I thank every member of our college community for what you are doing to support our students and the welfare of our employees and institution.

As we contemplate an eventual return to on-the-ground campus operations, I want to assure you that the safety of our community will be paramount in all of our planning. We will follow the advice and direction of health care and community leaders with respect to when, and how, we begin an eventual return to campus.

I am pleased to announce the appointment of a Return to Campus (RTC) Task Force to meet regularly and coordinate with statewide, regional and local health agencies in order to plan for various return scenarios, with safety at the center of all planning. The Task Force will also help keep our students and employees informed about issues associated with returning to campus.

I thank the following colleagues who have agreed to serve on the Task Force, which will be chaired by Vice President for Student Affairs and Enrollment, Lisa Dougherty, and Assistant Dean of Curriculum and Academic Assessment, Heather DeVries. The Task Force will hold its organizational meeting on Monday, May 11 and will meet weekly on Mondays thereafter and as circumstances warrant.

HCCC Return to Campus Task Force:

Lisa Dougherty, Vice President for Student Affairs and Enrollment (Co-Chair)

Heather DeVries, Assistant Dean of Curriculum and Academic Assessment (Co-Chair)

Dr. Sirhan Abdullah, Instructor, Health Sciences, Representing Professional Association

Ilya Ashmyan, Executive Director of Engineering and Operations

Archana Bhandari, Executive Director of Online Learning

Shannonine Caruana, Assistant Professor, Representing All College Council

Dr. Nicholas Chiaravalloti, Vice President for External Relations/Senior Counsel to President

Jennifer Christopher, Director of Communications

Trisha Clay, Chief Information Officer

Dr. Chris Conzen, Executive Director, Secaucus Center

Dr. Peter Cronrath, Instructor, Business, Representing All College Council

Issam El-Achkar, Professor, STEM

Dr. Eric Friedman, Executive Vice President and Provost

Dorothea Graham, Administrative Assistant, Representing Support Staff Federation

Dr. Darryl Jones, Associate Vice President for Academic Affairs

Anna Krupitskiy, Vice President for Human Resources

Paola Leon, Student

Raffi Manjikian, Adjunct STEM Faculty, Representing Adjunct Faculty Federation

Lori Margolin, Dean of Continuing Education and Workforce Development

Amaalah Ogburn, NHC Coordinator, Representing North Hudson Campus

Sofia Pazmino, Student

Raffaella Pernice, Professor, STEM

Christine Petersen, Associate Director of Financial Aid, Representing Academic Administrators Association

Jennie Pu, Dean of College Libraries

Yeurys Pujols, Executive Director, North Hudson Campus

Jack Quigley, Executive Director of Public Safety and Security

Jeff Roberson, Director of Contracts and Procurement

Cathy Sirangelo, Associate Dean of Nursing and Health Sciences

Kathleen Smith-Wenning, Director of Health Related Programs

Irma Williams, Associate Registrar

Again, I thank all of these colleagues for their engagement and participation in this important work. Should you have any questions or suggestions, please do not hesitate to contact Lisa Dougherty, Heather DeVries, or me. Please stay safe!

Sincerely,

Christopher M. Reber

President